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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 

You recently elected the president of your Norwegian painters association, an organization 
made up of mostly women. The president you elected is not Norwegian, not a painter 
and not a woman. WHAT HAVE YOU DONE? 

Since I am a relative new comer to the organization I will do what I can with my limited 
knowled re of the organizations history, protocol and routines. I ask those of you that do ----------.....-2003 WRA know these things to help me. Keep me informed. Advise me. Prompt me. 

Officers Don't let me go astray. It is your association after all. 

Bill Kelter, President 
KELLERBILL@charter.net 
(360) 871-7983 
LaNean Rhodes, Vice President 
BKELLER@harbomet.com 
(360) 871-7983 
Kay McKenzie, Secretary 
kaymckenzie@earthlink.net 
(253) 265-3788 
Carol Voigt, Treasurer 
wynnjara8@earthlink.net 
(253) 566-0405 
Marlene Echanfz, Financial Secretary 
(360) 427-3873 
Barb Smith, Membership Secretary, 
Vine Editor, Printing & Mailing 
barbsptg@cvc.net 
(541) 882-4756 

Patricia Smaaladen, Past President 
plsmaaladen@comcastcom 
(425) 641-3598 
DeDe May and Signa Anderson, 
Mini Workshop Co-Chairman 
DeDe: (206) 933-3003 
ac_may@msn.com 
Signa: (206) 433-7723 
Signamanderson.signa@msn.com 

Regional Chainnen: 
Nina Kurrie, Island/Snohomish County 
nordicnina@hotmail.com 
(360) 387-4157 

Lois Clauson, Kitsap County 
Litennisse@aol.com 
(360) 377-3518 

Dede May, King County 
ac_may@msn.com 
(206) 933-3003 
Julie Ann Hebert, Pierce County 
Julhebert@aol.com 
(253) 841-3392 

There is one job that a fresh pair of eyes has seen that needs attention, and 
that is document control. When Pat turned over the presidents books to me at 
the last meeting, there was more than enough to fill an apple box. Does the 
president really need all that paper? Probably not. Past and present board 
members have commented that they were keeping volumes of paper of dubious· 
value. Some pieces of. paper like meeting notes and attendance records are 
being kept by more than one person. Some pieces of paper were being kept 
by board members and passed on to their counterparts that are dated, of 
temporary value and need not be kept forever. These type of documents 
should be identified and purged. Some pieces of paper are of extreme value 
to the-organization such as the founding of the organization, the tax free status 
and other legal documents. It is very important these type of documents be 
identified and safeguarded and not lumped in with volumes of unnecessary 
paper. The books just keep getting bigger and biger. A written document control 
plan would guide us all in the routing and disposition of the various paper 
work. 

The present routing of bank statements seems cumbersome. They presently go 
to the president. The treasurer gets them some time later, usually too late to do 
a timely and accurate report to the members. The president keeps a copy and 
the treasurer keeps a copy. This seems to be redundant and unnecessary. A 
better way might be for the statement to go directly to the treasurer. If the 
president or any other member wants to know the financial status, the plan 
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The Acanthus Vine is published 4 times a year approximately two weeks prior to the coming meeting. News 
items that any member deems interesting or beneficial to our members is welcome. If you have e-mail, send as 
Word Doc attached to e-mail to Barb Smith (address above-left); or surface mail to return address on this Vine. 
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